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EDITORIAL

Dear readers,

We are glad to introduce you to the June 2015 issue of INTEREULAWEAST 
– Journal for the International and European Law, Economics and Market In-
tegrations. This issue is speci  c in two aspects.

First, the most of the papers contained therein were written by the authors who 
do not participate in the project, which fact is indicating that the Journal is pro-
gressively being recognized by the wider scope of researches and professionals 
as an appropriate medium for sharing ideas and results of scienti  c research 
with the interested public.

Second, the topics are not only legal but also from the  eld of economics, thus 
giving the Journal interdisciplinary note as was desire of the editors at the time 
the idea of the Journal was born.

Two of the papers in the current issue are dealing with the re  ections of 
EU law and policies to the national legal systems of Croatia and Slovenia, 
analyzing the national legal frameworks and their readiness to implement 
EU solutions. One paper analyzes the core topic of the European company 
law – Societas Privata Europea while the other is dealing with the current 
issue of the corporate governance – gender equality on corporate boards. 
The last paper gives the analysis of the CSR reports of the food retailers 
in Europe.

Besides the given scienti  c papers, the current issue of the Journal also con-
tains the review of the conference: “20 Years of Application of the Companies 
Act in the Interdisciplinary Context” which took place in January as a part of 
Zagreb Tempus Centre activities. The conference covered wide range of issues 
related to the application of the Croatian Companies Act not only as a basic 
legal framework for the businesses organization but also as one of the most 
successful instruments for the implementation of EU law in Croatia.

On this occasion we would like to announce that National University “Odessa 
Law Academy” in Ukraine will host the series of lectures on European Com-
pany Law by the EU experts in November within the INTEREULAWEAST 
Tempus project. Therefore it is likely that December issue of the Journal will 
be dedicated to the European Company Law issues. Having in mind the above 
mentioned we would like to invite all the interested authors to submit their 
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papers that are analyzing the current issues of the European Company Law. 
For more information on November event at the National University “Odessa 
Law Academy” please follow the upcoming announcements on the INTERE-
ULAWEAST Project of  cial website - http://iele.weebly.com.

Hana Horak, Editor-in-Chief

Zagreb, June 2015.


